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Relevant Fact. 

 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Spanish Law 17/2013 of 29 October on security of 

supply and increased competition for island and non-mainland power systems 

(published in "BOE" Official State Journal Nº 260 on 30 October 2013), today an 

agreement was signed for the purchase by ENAGÁS TRANSPORTE, S.A.U. of 100% 

of the shares of COMPAÑÍA TRANSPORTISTA DE GAS CANARIAS, S.A. held by 

UNIÓN ELÉCTRICA DE CANARIAS GENERACIÓN, S.A.U. and SOCIEDAD PARA EL 

DESARROLLO ECONÓMICO DE CANARIAS, S.A. The total amount of the 

transaction, including the price of the shares and of the equity loans, is 

8,989,026.96 euros. 

 

This fulfils the provisions of Article 6 of the aforementioned Law 17/2013, as 

ownership of the natural gas regasification facilities in the Canary Islands 

archipelago is transferred to the business group of which the Technical System 

Manager forms part, to which ENAGÁS TRANSPORTE, S.A.U. belongs. 
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